
 
 
 
 
 
 

Villeneuve d’Ascq, France, April 2nd 2025 
 
 
 
 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
I undersigned, Blandine Kowalski, Head of the International Office at Polytech Lille, graduate school of engineering 
within the University of Lille, certify that: 

 
BILLONNET Quentin 

 
has been nominated for a semester of study at the Universidad Nacional del Centro de la Provincia de Buenos Aires 
for the August-December Semester of the academic year 2025/2026. 
 
BILLONNET Quentin is currently enrolled in the fourth year of studies (8th semester) in the department of Civil 
Engineering (master's level) with the aim to obtain a “Diplôme d'Ingénieur” (Engineering degree, equivalent to a 
master of science in engineering). 
 
All the engineering degree courses offered by Polytech Lille have been accredited by the French Accreditation Board 
for Engineering (CTI). 
 
There is no intermediary diploma before the “diplôme d'ingénieur” achieved after 5 years of higher education. 
However, it is widely recognized that after 6 semesters of higher education, i.e., after two semesters at Polytech 
Lille, students have achieved a level equivalent to the one of the Bachelor. 
 
The “Diplôme d'Ingénieur” obtained after 5 years of higher education is a degree that entitles to apply for PhD 
studies. 
 
 
 
 
 

Blandine KOWALSKI 
Head of International Office 
Polytech Lille 
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